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JOINT JOB FAIR HELD IN FINANCIAL SECTORS 
 

 

The FSC announced the opening of the 2021 joint job fair in the financial industry 

which will be held online at www.financejobfair.co.kr between September 8 and 9. 

The 5th annual job fair event is co-hosted by six financial industry groups with 55 

financial institutions offering employment opportunities to job seekers. 

 

The two-day event will feature one-stop career support services using AI 

technologies, career information sessions offered by employers, a chance to 

communicate with current employees as well as virtual interviews with employers. 

 

Chairman Koh Seungbeom delivered congratulatory remarks for the event and spoke 

about changing dynamics in employment conditions and efforts to create quality jobs 

in the financial sectors. More specifically, Chairman Koh said that the acceleration of 

digital transformation has also transformed job markets in the financial sectors, with 

contactless sales channels and automation of work becoming more prevalent. 

However, Chairman Koh stated that there are possibilities for creating new quality 

jobs as newly developed financial services become available using digital 

technologies. As such, Chairman Koh urged financial institutions to pay special 

attention on their new recruitment practices and pledged to work on improving 

conditions to help create more jobs in the financial sectors. 
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